
All children will need close-toed shoes to play on the play ground. If they do 

not have close-toed shoes they will not be able to play.  

Class Birthday’s 

 

September 2nd: Labor Day - No School 

September 5th: Back to School-Open House  

October 23rd/24th/25th: Parent Teacher Conferences 

Dear Families, 

 I am excited to see all of our new and returning friends to the class! The 

start of the school year is always a chaotic time due to the fact that everyone 

is trying to get back to their normal routines after summer. Please 

remember to be patient and to plan for extra time in the morning so your 

child does not feel rushed to get to school. 

Our work period begins at 9:00 am.  I will start the morning group promptly at this time. Please 

have your child to school on time so they can get the most of the program. If you are going to be 

late, please be mindful of the group and say your goodbyes outside the room. 

During the first few weeks we will concentrate on building our community by learning how to be 

respectful, how to work together, and create our classroom expectations list.  We will also focus 

on our daily routines by lots of practice and patience. 

Our curriculum studies this month will focus on the Practical Life materials, shapes, rhyming, 

and numbers. Our science studies will focus on the Solar System, the Earth (land, air, water), 

animal classification and apples.  Please take note of the classrooms monthly learning objectives 

on the parent board. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns via email at 

erin@boisemontessori.com 

September Newsletter Room 3  

M
o

n
t

e
s

s
o

r
i
 
A

c
a

d
e

m
y

 

I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   

mailto:erin@boisemontessori.com

